
 
 

 

 

 

COVID-19 (“coronavirus”) Update 10/26/20 

 

 

State of Illinois Announcement 

COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS FOR INDOOR DINING 

effective October 28, 2020 
 

 

 

 

 
Illinois has announced new COVID restrictions which will go in place on Wednesday, 
10/28/2020.  Suburban Cook County will prohibit all indoor dining and bar service.  All 
outdoor seating must close at 11:00 PM.  Please refer to the Governor’s Order for further 
details (https://www2.illinois.gov/Pages/news-item.aspx?ReleaseID=22258). 
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